Breton, Mary B

From: Barbara Phillips <barbara.phillips38@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 3:38 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Here in Maine we often loose power in bad winter storms Did you forget it’s MAINE Lot’s of storms, Lot’s of power
outages. Oh and by the way the Supreme Court already ruled that Government cannot force a person to buy anything.
J Phillips

Franklin
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